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ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

10™ July 2025

Ref : SJU/ Notice 7 /2025-26

Notice

There will be no regular classes for the students of the Schools of Humanities,
Languages and Literatures, and Social Work on F riday, 11th July, and Saturday,
12th July, as the academic staff will be attending a workshop titled “Enhancing
Teaching and Learning: A two-day workshop on Outcome-Based Education.”

Further, there will be no regular classes for language students.
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